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Citizen's Convention on Post carbon Ireland

Kieran Allen <kieran.allen24@gmail.com> 15 February 2016 at 16:06

To: barry.mcmullin@dcu.ie
Barry,

We wish to indicate People Before Profit's support for your initiative - ie. for the establishment of a convention
as outlined in your letter.

Yours

Kieran Allen
for People Before Profit



